Good Afternoon, I Ms. Troe the Business Professionals of America Chapter Advisor would like to thank all BPA members who have worked tirelessly on keeping the concession stands and school store up and running along with competing at region, state, and nationals this year.  

This year we have 8 members who will be lettering in BPA will Kaw Blay, Sophie Gohler, Peer Htoo, Alondra Leon Flores, Brayden Meester, Edgar Mendez Ochoa, Andrea Miranda, Cristina Mireles please come forward. To letter in BPA students need to advance to the state level in a BPA competition. All students receiving recognition today attended and competed at region and state Spring Leadership Conferences this year in the Administrative Support Team competition. The team of Alondra, Kaw, Cristina, and Sophie placed 2nd at regions, at state they placed 3rd and at nationals they placed 28th. The team of Brayden, Edgar, Andrea, Peer placed 4th at regions and 6th at state. I would like to recognize Kaw for competing in Fundamental Desktop Publishing this year at region he placed 1st, at state he placed 2nd and at nationals he placed 22nd. Alondra received her national ambassador award at this year at national conference as well. Alondra has served this year as our local BPA president and as a member of the Region 8 BPA Leadership Team. I would like to thank her for helping our chapter grow and I would like to thank my team as they were able to find much success this year in BPA! Congratulations to all who lettered in BPA this year. I look forward to another successful year next year! Have a great summer!
